FIRE AND RESCUE DEPARTMENT

January 24, 2014

INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN #14-03
TO: All Fire and Rescue Personnel
FROM: Kurtis Wilson, Division Chief QJ)

RE: New Cross Lay Hose Lengths

ISO requires two cross lays on all pumpers to be at 200’ in length. Anything more or less gives us a
zero point credit when we go for the re-rating.

Effective January 24t ---All JFRD pumpers will have two (2) 200’ of 1 34” hose in the cross lays.
The bumper loads and bed loads can be any length determined by the unit captain.

If you require an additional section of 1 34” hose to comply with this bulletin, please contact TSF.

It’s normal to think if we get credit for 200’, then 250’ will be better Unfortunately, the answer is
we would get zero credit for that cross lay.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.
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